
 

 

Newsletter 

Friday, 1st December  

School Nurse Drop In 

The school nurse will be in school again next 

week. You do not need to make an 

appointment. Simply pop into school and she 

is available to talk about any concerns you 

may have. 

 

Year 3/4 Sports Hall Athletics 
A fantastic effort and achievement 
from the Y3/4 students this 
afternoon who came first at the 
Sports Hall Athletics.  
 
They worked extremely hard and 
showed excellent positivity. Well 
done Y3/4 

 

 

Year 5/6 Sports Hall Athletics 
Congratulations to our Y5 and Y6 children who 
came first in the Sports Hall Athletics competition 
this morning. They demonstrated a fantastic 
technique for a range of track and field events, 
running so fast we couldn’t even get clear photos. 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Performances 

We are nearly there folks, and the children have been working very hard with their 

rehearsals! Please note that only parents/carers from one year group will make up a 

particular show’s audience and tickets will be limited to two tickets per family, per show, 

and not two tickets per child. 
 

 

DATE SHOW TIME AUDIENCE 

04.12.23 Nursery (AM) 8:50am Nursery AM Parents/Carers 

04.12.23 Nursery (PM) 12:25pm Nursery PM Parents/Carers 

05.12.23 Reception 2.20pm Reception Parents/Carers 

06.12.23 Y1&Y2 10.00am Year 1 Parents/Carers 

06.12.23 Y1&Y2 2.20pm Year 2 Parents/Carers 

07.12.23 Y3&Y4 10.00am Year 3 Parents/Carers 

07.12.23 Y3&Y4 2.20pm Year 4 Parents/Carers 

08.12.23 Y5&Y6 10.00am Year 5 Parents/Carers 

08.12.23 Y5&Y6 2.20pm Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 

 

Christmas Parties 
 

Monday 11th  
December 

Reception Year 5 

Tuesday 12th  
December 

Year 2 
Year 4 

Year 6 

Wednesday 13th  
December 

Year 1 
 

Friday 15th  
December 

Year 3 Nursery  
(AM) & (PM) 

 

 

Aspire2Be in Antarctica 

Year 6 children got to virtually meet Rosie and Kiya from the MELT project on Monday. We found out how and why they 

became Antarctic scientists - it was great to hear how they described what they do every day and why it’s such a cool 

job!   
 

On Wednesday, Year 5 had the opportunity to virtually meet Keir and Ryan from the GHC project. The children were 

fascinated to hear how they have collected penguin bones and rocks from islands around Antarctica to find out how the 

sea levels have changed. They spoke about their job roles in detail which gave our children a fantastic insight into 

following a career path in earth science.  

                                       

 

Christmas Fair 

A reminder that our 

Christmas Fair will take 

place after school on 

Thursday 14th 

December.  

 

Please keep donations 

for the ‘Chocolate 

Tombola’ coming!  

Thank you.  

 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to our merit winners! They have demonstrated 

outstanding ‘Positivity’ (our Commando Joe’s RESPECT 

character value for the last two weeks) as well as having 100% 

attendance. Well done everyone! 

 

Mobile Phones 
Y5 and 6 are the only year groups 
that pupils are allowed to bring 
mobile phones to school (leaving 
them at the office). This should only 
be pupils who walk to and from 
school on their own. This is not an 
option for pupils in other year 
groups.  
Thank you. 

Attendance 
If a pupil is collected early from 
school, even if they have been 
marked in the register, this may 
affect their chance to receive an 
attendance reward (e.g. a child is 
collected for a medical/unspecified 
appointment, but no evidence is 
given, or a child is collected to go 
away on holiday (which also 
requires a pre-holiday/absence 
request with school). 


